
SUBJECT: Schedule your checkout time in The Dawg House 

As mentioned in last week’s email, all residents must schedule a checkout time in The Dawg House. 
Checkout appointments are available May 4 at 8 a.m.-May 14 at noon. You have two options for your 
checkout process; these options are detailed below:  

CHECKOUT OPTIONS  

Express checkout – If you select this option, you will designate a date and time you would like to vacate 
your space and complete the move-out expectations listed below before turning in your keys to the front 
desk of your community  

RA checkout – If you select this option, you will designate a date and time that you would like to meet an 
RA in your space. The RA will walk the space to assess damages and ensure that move-out expectations 
are met  

Prior to completing the checkout option you select in The Dawg House, please ensure your personal 
items are removed from your space and trash is taken out. Damage charges to resident spaces will be 
assessed once all student rooms are vacated. 

SCHEDULE YOUR CHECKOUT TIME 

For more information on expectations before checkout and contract extension requests, please visit the 
BREAKS AND MOVE OUT page at housing.uga.edu.  

 
Thanks, and I hope you finish the semester strong!  
Shari Crandall  
Director of Residential Programs and Services  
University Housing  
University of Georgia  
706-542-1421  
housing@uga.edu 


